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Launce Rake <nsepipelinecomments@gn;]ail.com::

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada
Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine
Lincoln counties.

1 message

i and

Frank Sutherland <fm165@cox.net>
Reply-To: Frank Sutherland <fm165@cox.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 15, 2011

Jason King
NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

I's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great

Basin because of the personal experience that | have of the area

This is another case of Reverse "Robin Hood." The developers

in Nevada have gotten away with murder. The Planning Commission is a
farce. As an example, the bridge to "no where.” The bridge

on 215 and Lake Mead was put in for the development of the area on the
West side of 215. It other words 13 million dollars was spent to

appease the developers. The people in Sun City did not want that

bridge because it opened up their area ta through traffic. It's time

for the people to take back their state and not let the "Big Money

Peopie” dictate their plans on getting rich. The Developers have

most of the news services on their side because of the large amount of
money spent for advertising. The focal "fish wrapper”, the

Review Journal, bends over back words to accommodate the developers.
Big money is spent on a weekly section for real Estate ads. So wake up
dumb and dumber Nevadans. This pipe line is a pipe dream to help the
Developers get rich at any expense to the land or the enviornment.
However, don't look for any of the news media to divuige this!

We urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
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Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada,
Sincerely,

Mr. Frank Sutherland
3709 John Bailey St
Las Vegas, NV 89129-5023
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